
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

18 October 2023 

 

Mr. Martin Griffiths 

Under-Secretary-General for Humanitarian Affairs and Emergency Relief Coordinator 

 

Urgent Request for Humanitarian Intervention in Gaza and Northern Gaza 

 
Dear Mr. Griffiths, 

 
Palestine Independent Commission for Human Rights urgently seeks your intervention in a matter 

of utmost significance. We kindly request your immediate and resolute action to facilitate the return 

of UN agencies Relief workers and humanitarian structures to Gaza and Northern Gaza. Your 

influence and expertise are essential in addressing this pressing issue. 

 
The Israeli military order to evacuate to the south within 24 hours, has left these regions without 

any humanitarian support. The absence of aid organizations and humanitarian workers during this 

critical time has severe consequences, particularly in conflict zones and crisis-stricken areas. We 

firmly believe that the reinstatement of relief workers in Gaza and Northern Gaza is not only a 

humanitarian imperative but also a fundamental step toward alleviating the suffering of the local 

population. 

 
We appreciate your unwavering commitment to humanitarian causes and your consideration of our 

appeal. We eagerly anticipate updates on the actions taken to assist those in need and stand ready 

to collaborate in alleviating the suffering of the people in Gaza and Northern Gaza. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Issam Aruri  

Commissioner General  


